
Hello everyone, 

 

Here we are already mid-November and knowing how quickly 

everyone's schedules fill up during the holidays, I wanted to get 

some information for our next volunteering event.  This will be 

the Cook Children's Hospital Christmas Party, which is 

scheduled for Tuesday, December 19th.  So, save the date - I 

will share more specific information and times soon.  

 

CTV has been supporting Cook Children's Christmas at their 

July and December parties for many years.  We greet children 

who can come down to the lobby and assist with games, crafts 

and refreshments. We also help them select a toy to take with 

them.  Most of the children are accompanied by their parents 

and sometimes siblings.  This is such a rewarding experience to 

see these children "light up" to see Santa and have some fun. 

 

If you are interested in participating, please let me know 

soon.  We will plan on approximately 10-12 people.  Please DO 

NOT REPLY ALL - send email message 

to cathybaker3@gmail.com or text at 817-713-2190. 

 

Thanks everyone - 

 

Cathy Baker 
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